
Amy Henry and I are PhD students at U. Chicago advised by Dr. Cathy Pfister and Dr. Tim 

Wootton. Our summer research is based out of FHL, and we are looking for two individuals to 

assist with the field components of our projects around the San Juan Islands in summer 2014. 

  

One assistant will join me for fieldwork at rocky intertidal sites on San Juan Island, and the other 

will work primarily in soft sediment seagrass sites on Orcas Island with Amy. Because our work 

is entirely intertidal, scheduling will be inconsistent with a traditional 5-day week (lots of work 

during good low tides, much less work between tide series). We already have most known work 

dates on our calendars and can provide them to interested applicants on request. Each assistant 

will be paid an hourly wage for part-time (approx. 20 hrs/week) work between early-May and 

mid-August 2014. 

  

Each assistant must be 18+, available to begin work in early May 2014, and be willing to work 

some early mornings, late nights, and weekends. Work will occasionally be physically strenuous. 

Previous field research experience and undergraduate coursework in marine biology and/or 

ecology strongly preferred. 

  

Please pass this along to anyone who may be interested! 

   

Cheers, 

Orissa 

  

--  

Orissa M. Moulton, PhD Candidate 

  

The University of Chicago 

Department of Ecology & Evolution 

1101 E. 57th St, Chicago, IL 60637 

  

http://home.uchicago.edu/~omoulton/OMM/Home.html 

  

207-522-9966 
 

http://home.uchicago.edu/~omoulton/OMM/Home.html
tel:207-522-9966

